
UUAA Board Candidate Statement: Mark Doman 
 
Mark is from Ann Arbor and his parents belonged to UUAA. While in junior high and high school, Mark 
participated in the program that was the predecessor to the Young Religious Unitarian Universalists 
(YRUU) program in the 1960s. In 2003, he moved back to Ann Arbor, from Utah, and renewed his 
participation in UUAA. Mark has worked with UUAA youth and the YRUU program, and has served on 
the energy and building committees. He has been a coming of age mentor. He has volunteered with the 
groups that maintain the land/grounds. Mark also has been active as a host for Round Robins. 
  


